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Date of Hearing:  January 20, 2010 
 
The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be 
accomplished thereby: 
 
Currently, the State Building Administrator is required to have a bachelor’s degree and four years of 
administrative experience.  This bill provides the Administrator may have at least five years of 
experience in property or building management instead of a college degree. 
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